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I would like to object for this recycling waste being built at Eastern Creek or anywhere else within 
at least 100km from homes. The health issues this is going to cause are enormous. We already 
have a waste disposal facility which caused horrible fumes around homes and people breathing 
them I can just imagine what the incinerator will cause. Just because we live in the west we are 
being degraded.| 
How can anyone support this being built near homes. 
This country is huge and most of it not lived on, why is this not built in the middle of no where 
where there are no homes or people so the fumes can get filtered a bit by the nature before it 
comes over us. 
Would this not be common sense, but sadly that is not one of todays traits. 

I am totally against this and am willing to anyting needed to stop it being built here. 


